

22nd September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Secondary Transfer

We are writing to give you some vital information so that you can secure a secondary school place for your child.

We will be issuing the secondary school booklet along with the breakdown of allocations for Barnet, Enfield and Haringey for the last academic year after our meeting on Tuesday. They have also been added to our website together with the secondary school booklets for Enfield, Haringey and Barnet.

Parent must submit their school application through the online application process at www.eadmissions.org.uk. If you are applying for a school that requires you to complete a supplementary form, these must be returned directly to the school.

Secondary transfer is a complex procedure and I do urge you to attend the open evenings of all the secondary schools that you are interested in your child attending, timetables of Enfield, Barnet and Haringey open evenings are on the school website. You must also ensure that you understand the admission criteria for each school, so that you make a realistic selection. I would advise you include a local school in your preferences so as to ensure your child receives an offer of a school place.

We will be holding a secondary transfer meeting on Tuesday 26th September at 3.30pm- 4.00pm in school. Please report to the main office. This will explain the process and answer any questions you have.

Alternatively, if you are unable to attend but would like to discuss your child's application or require help completing the process, please see the school office.

Yours sincerely

O Pastirmacioglu

Ms O Pastirmacioglu Assistant Head